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The changeover to a screw outside diameter of Ø10 for ball screws with nominal Ø10 is an important change 
that is beneficial for you as a customer, but also for us as a manufacturer. 
A much improved comparability of products will be achieved through standardization, which will help you as a 
customer to select the right components. It will also allow for better internal material availability, as we can now 
access a wider range of materials 
we can access. As a leading manufacturer of ball screws, we strive to always provide you with the highest 
quality and reliability. This change will help to further improve our standards and guarantee you optimal perfor-
mance.

We would like to point out that this change applies to our standard version with ground spindle thread and with 
stainless spindle material (1.4122).

It is important to note that this change does not affect the functionality of the ball screws. The new designs will 
still be able to provide reliable and precise linear motion. Please keep this change to Ø10 in mind when plan-
ning and designing your future applications.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your sales representative.

Conversion versions of ball screws with nominal Ø10 from screw outer Conversion versions of ball screws with nominal Ø10 from screw outer 
diameter 9.5 to Ø10.diameter 9.5 to Ø10.
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